
Dear Senate Committee On Education members, 
 

Please support SB 283. I am very concerned about the microwave radiation from wireless 

technology.  It penetrates more deeply into the body than previous generation wireless, and it 
likely poses a substantial risk to health. This is especially true for our children, whose cells are 

multiplying more rapidly than those of adults.  Unfortunately, we can not rely on the Federal 
Communications Commission and other federal agencies as they would like to prevent us from 
considering the health impacts of 5G!  We need independently funded studies relating to the 

biological effects of microwave radiation from wireless technology is urgently needed, and 
Oregon can help lead the way. Better safe than sorry!  Thank you for your consideration of this 

important matter.   
 

Chris Mayou 
585 Shelokum Drive 
Silverton OR  97381 
 


